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South Grey Bruce Youth Literacy Council

467 t}'h Street, Suite 303, Hanover ON N4N 1R3

Phone: 519 364-0008
info@sgbyouthliteracy.org www.sgbyouthliteracy.org

ATTN:

FIONA HAMILTON, Director of Legislative and Legal Services
M unicipality of Brockton
Box 68, 100 Scott Street, Walkerton, ON NOG 2V0

Dear Ms. Hamilton and Brockton Council,

Please accept this letter as a formal inquiry to ask if Council would endeavour to help the South Grey
Bruce Youth Literacy Council with our 'Funky For Literacy!'fundraiser taking place on Saturday, October
L9'h, zoz4.

As you may know, we are a small non-profit, volunteer-based organization which provides much-
needed, one-on-one tutoring in the vast, South Grey-Bruce area. We have rented the CargillCommunity
Hall for our first event in many years and we are excited about holding our Funky For Literacy!
fundraiser there!

To that end, we would like to formally request that the Municipality, through Council's guidance, waive
the fees for both the Stoging that will be used by the local band, Higher FunKtion, for this event and the
Meeting Room, just off the entrance, which we intend to use as a 'quiet room', and Tutor/Volunteer
recruitment and information space.

We very much appreciate your consideration of this request and look forward to hearing from you soon.

And, of course, we invite all Council members and significant others to come out to Cargill and get Funky
For Literacy!

Steven Morel
Program Coordinator
South Grey Bruce Youth Literacy Council
519-364-0008


